
 

 

 

Registration Dates 

Thanks to the dedicated efforts of our volunteers - and some cooperative 
weather - the ice has been going in well and we are on schedule to begin 
League play on ​Oct. 28th​​.  

The Club itself will be open for business as of tomorrow, Oct. 18th, with 
on-site registration dates available as follows: 

●     Thursday, Oct. 18th from 5-9pm 
●     Friday, Oct. 19th from 5-9pm 
●     Saturday, Oct. 20th from 1-4pm 
●     Thursday, Oct. 25th from 5-9pm 
●     Friday, Oct. 26th from 5-9pm 

On Friday the 26th we will also be hosting a free Learn to Curl drop-in 
session for anyone interested in trying out the game or simply wanting to 
shake the rust off. 

Our New Website is Live! 

The new website for the Charlottetown Curling Club is now live at the 
original address: ​http://charlottetowncurlingclub.ca​. Hosted by 
CurlingClubManager.com, the new site gives us the ability to manage 
league schedules, member registrations for leagues, practice ice signups 
and more. We are also working on accepting online payments in the near 
future. Although the site has been reviewed and tested by a number of 
members, as with any migration we can expect some minor issues to 

http://charlottetowncurlingclub.ca/


arise; please bear with us as we work out any kinks that may remain. 

League Coordinators 

Our League Coordinators are responsible for managing team and 
individual registrations, creating schedules, and reporting results of 
games (where appropriate). The following people have graciously 
volunteered to coordinate their respective leagues for this season: 

● Adult Daytime League - Bryon Sutcliffe 
● Anything Goes League - David Murphy 
● Commercial League - Ted Marsh 
● Doubles League - Phillip McInnis 
● Super League - Mitch O'Shea 
● Semi-Competitive League - Kevin Kane 

We are still looking for volunteers for the Adult Learn to Curl, Junior 
Daytime and Rock Stars leagues. Please contact the Club if interested in 
helping out in some capacity. 

League Registration 

Once you register for the upcoming season, an email will be sent out with 
instructions on how to login to the new website and register for your 
desired league(s). There will also be sign-up sheets available at the Club 
during the on-site registration dates. 

Good Curling! 
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